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Office of Governor Mark Dayton 
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May 16, 2018 

The Honorable Kurt Daudt 
Speaker of the House 
463 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Mr. Speaker: 

I write to remind you of the promises you made more than once, in our bipartisan 
leadership breakfasts, to send me stand-alone bills on both opioids and elder care. 

Now I hear from Members of your own Caucus that you are planning not to keep 
your promises. 

I ask you to honor your commitments to send me separate legislation on both 
opioids and elder care. These issues are too important to become political negotiating 
tactics at the end of the Legislative Session. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Senator Paul E. Gazelka, Senate Majority Leader 
Senator Thomas M. Bakk, Senate Minority Leader 
Representative Melissa Hortman, House Minority Leader 
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